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Dear Year 3 and 4 Parents,
Happy New Year 2019.
Routines
We are very impressed at how independently the children in Y3 and Y4 are coming into school and getting themselves ready in the mornings. Thank you for your support.
After school, if parents wait outside the entrance to year 3/4 classrooms, the children will be sent out with their belongings at 3.20.  If there is no parent present, the child should then return to the Year 3 classroom and wait, with the teacher, until a parent or guardian arrives to collect them.

Homework 
Homework will be set at the beginning of the term.  Children will be required to complete 2 tasks per half term from a list of activities and handed in when completed. Each child will be given a labelled folder to hand completed work in.
Times tables will be given out for the children to learn throughout the term. The children will be tested on these on a Wednesday morning. They will also need to practise reading at home. Spellings will also be given out to practise and weekly MyMaths set.
Reading 

Please encourage your child to read for 15 minutes every day as it has a huge impact on academic success. Children who read regularly are rewarded with stickers and certificates.
Swimming Y3 only and PE
Swimming will start on January 16th and you will receive a separate letter.  The arrangements are similar to last term with year 3 swimming on Wednesday mornings. 
PE kit will need to be in school on a Tuesday.  Please could all children have suitable outdoor PE kit e.g. trainers, jogging bottoms and a tracksuit top/sweatshirt for outside games.
Forest School Y3 only
Y3 will resume forest school on alternate Mondays commencing 14/01/17
Topic overview
This term our topic is Animal Adventures.  A topic overview is enclosed, which is an outline of what we hope to cover this term.   If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to come and talk to one of us and we can arrange a suitable time to discuss any issues or concerns you may have.
The text we are studying this term is Stuart Little by E.B. White. Most of our literacy will be based on this text.
Yours sincerely,
Year 3 and Year 4 staff
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